





Weekly Newsletter



Our School Values

Love * Compassion * Forgiveness * Respect



FREE SCHOOL MEALS

If you are in receipt of any of the benefits listed below, you can claim free school meals:

- Income Support
- Jobseeker's Allowance Income based
- Employment Support Allowance Income related
- Support under the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- Guaranteed Pension Credit
- Child Tax Credit as long as your letter shows you have an income of less than £16,190 and do not get Working Tax Credit
- Universal Credit your earned income must be less than £7,400 a year

Please let us know if you think you will be eligible and we will support you with your application.

There will be staff on hand at the next Parents' Evening in March to support with any applications.

SCHOOL SHOES

Please note that children should wear black school shoes, not boots! We have increasing amount of girls wearing boots. Please support us in upholding our school uniform policy by providing your child with black school shoes.









LOLLIES, BOILED SWEETS & NUTS

Lollies and boiled sweets can be a choking hazard. Please do not send them for your on child or others as they will not be allowed to have them. We are also a **nut free** school so please do not send products containing nuts - we have children with severe nut allergies.

Dates for your Diary

29th January to 9th February	Year 4 - Swimming lessons at Farnworth Swimming Pool
w/c 5th February	After School Clubs start
16th February	Year 5 - Trip to the Pankhurst Centre
16th February	School closes for Half Term
26th February	School re-opens





Friday 26th January

Prayer for the week...

God helps
us to choose
the right
things.

This week's Certificate Winners

© Year 6: Augusta



